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Addendum 2 
 
College of the Redwoods (the “College”) invites proposals from qualified Inspection firms to 
perform DSA Assistant Inspector of Record Services on the new Physical Education Replace 
Existing Project at the College of the Redwoods Eureka Campus. 
 
This Addendum extends the Inspector of Record RFP Deadline, as stated below: 
 
 
The original Inspector of Record RFP Deadline was October 21, 2024 @ 2:00 PM P.S.T., but the 
College did not receive any responses. The College is extending the deadline of the RFP to 
Friday, November 1, 2024 @ 2:00 PM P.S.T. 
 
 
 
Questions regarding this RFP may be directed to Leslie Marshall, Director of Facilities and 
Planning at:  Leslie-Marshall@redwoods.edu. 
 
All proposals shall be received on or before: Friday, November 1, 2024 @ 2:00 PM P.S.T. 
 
Please see the original RFP for additional details. 
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